
RE: SB191

I am in favor of this bill for the following reasons:

- This bill would incentivize the AICs to good behavior which would make the prison environment better and safer for ALL there, 
including the staff.
- It would give the AICs something to work toward in the future, so less bleak for them.
- Perhaps this can work toward rehabilitation of the AICs lives.
- Better fiscally for the state
- Help with the over-crowding of prisons.

Thank you for your consideration in this important issue!


